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To the Editor Roberto Greco and the referees, we hope this letter finds you well and healthy, 

On behalf of all authors, I would like to thank the Editor and the Referees for the dedication and 

work you have dispensed. 

We are glad we met the requirements for the Hydrology and Earth System Sciences and excited to 

have our work published. The referees’ comments were essential for the final state of our paper. 

For this, we are thankful. 

Finally, we would like to thank you for the valuable work of editing and revising works, a task 

sometimes foreseen, although decisive in producing science. 

We look forward for future interactions 

Sincerely,  

Pedro Alencar 


